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  Pathogenic Mycobacteria in Water World Health
Organization,2004-09-23 Environmental mycobacteria
can be found in diverse environments around the
world, some of which have the ability to infect
animals, birds and humans and have evolved
mechanisms by which they can invade and grow
within host cells, the pathogenic environmental
mycobacteria (PEM). Although the diseases caused
by these organisms have been known for many years,
it is only recently that the potential
significance of PEM as a waterborne pathogen has
been appreciated. This publication discusses
current knowledge about the distribution of PEM in
water and other parts of the environment, the
routes of transmission that lead to human
infection, the most significant disease symptoms
that can follow infection, methods of analysis and
detection, the control of PEM in drinking-water
and the assessment and management of risks.
  Vascular Mechanisms in CNS Trauma Eng H.
Lo,Josephine Lok,MingMing Ning,Michael J.
Whalen,2013-11-04 While there are a number of
books on the market that deal with neuronal
mechanisms and targets, the proposed book will be
the only one to cover the vascular aspects of CNS
trauma. The contributing authors will present
basic mechanisms, explain cutting-edge
experimental models and techniques, and provide
several clinical chapters that provide treating
physicians with some insight on the cases that
they see in the ICU. The table of contents is
diverse and comprehensive with chapters on
molecular mechanisms, physiology, pharmacology,
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stem cells, genomics and proteomics, in vivo MRI
and PET, as well as the clinical management of
vascular parameters.
  Trace Metals and Infectious Diseases Jerome O.
Nriagu,Eric P. Skaar,2015-05-08 Experts explore
the influence of trace metals on the pathogenesis
of infectious diseases. Many parts of the world in
which common infectious diseases are endemic also
have the highest prevalence of trace metal
deficiencies or rising rates of trace metal
pollution. Infectious diseases can increase human
susceptibility to adverse effects of metal
exposure (at suboptimal or toxic levels), and
metal excess or deficiency can increase the
incidence or severity of infectious diseases. The
co-clustering of major infectious diseases with
trace metal deficiency or toxicity has created a
complex web of interactions with serious but
poorly understood health repercussions, yet has
been largely overlooked in animal and human
studies. This book focuses on the distribution,
trafficking, fate, and effects of trace metals in
biological systems. Its goal is to enhance our
understanding of the relationships between
homeostatic mechanisms of trace metals and the
pathogenesis of infectious diseases. Drawing on
expertise from a range of fields, the book offers
a comprehensive review of current knowledge on
vertebrate metal-withholding mechanisms and the
strategies employed by different microbes to avoid
starvation (or poisoning). Chapters summarize
current, state-of-the-art techniques for
investigating pathogen-metal interactions and
highlight open question to guide future research.
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The book makes clear that improving knowledge in
this area will be instrumental to the development
of novel therapeutic measures against infectious
diseases. Contributors M. Leigh Ackland, Vahid Fa
Andisi, Angele L. Arrieta, Michael A. Bachman, J.
Sabine Becker, Robert E. Black, Julia Bornhorst,
Sascha Brunke, Joseph A. Caruso, Jennifer S.
Cavet, Anson C. K. Chan, Christopher H. Contag,
Heran Darwin, George V. Dedoussis, Rodney R.
Dietert, Victor J. DiRita, Carol A. Fierke, Tamara
Garcia-Barrera, David P. Giedroc, Peter-Leon
Hagedoorn, James A. Imlay, Marek J. Kobylarz,
Joseph Lemire, Wenwen Liu, Slade A. Loutet,
Wolfgang Maret, Andreas Matusch, Trevor F. Moraes,
Michael E. P. Murphy, Maribel Navarro, Jerome O.
Nriagu, Ana-Maria Oros-Peusquens, Elisabeth G.
Pacyna, Jozef M. Pacyna, Robert D. Perry, John M.
Pettifor, Stephanie Pfaffen, Dieter Rehder, Lothar
Rink, Anthony B. Schryvers, Ellen K. Silbergeld,
Eric P. Skaar, Miguel C. P. Soares, Kyrre
Sundseth, Dennis J. Thiele, Richard B. Thompson,
Meghan M. Verstraete, Gonzalo Visbal, Fudi Wang,
Mian Wang, Thomas J. Webster, Jeffrey N. Weiser,
Günter Weiss, Inga Wessels, Bin Ye, Judith T.
Zelikoff, Lihong Zhang
  Astrocytes in (Patho)Physiology of the Nervous
System Vladimir Parpura,Philip G.
Haydon,2008-12-11 Astrocytes were the original
neuroglia that Ramón y Cajal visualized in 1913
using a gold sublimate stain. This stain targeted
intermediate filaments that we now know consist
mainly of glial fibrillary acidic protein, a
protein used today as an astrocytic marker. Cajal
described the morphological diversity of these
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cells with some ast- cytes surrounding neurons,
while the others are intimately associated with
vasculature. We start the book by discussing the
heterogeneity of astrocytes using contemporary
tools and by calling into question the assumption
by classical neuroscience that neurons and glia
are derived from distinct pools of progenitor
cells. Astrocytes have long been neglected as
active participants in intercellular communication
and information processing in the central nervous
system, in part due to their lack of electrical
excitability. The follow up chapters review the
“nuts and bolts” of ast- cytic physiology;
astrocytes possess a diverse assortment of ion
channels, neu- transmitter receptors, and
transport mechanisms that enable the astrocytes to
respond to many of the same signals that act on
neurons. Since astrocytes can detect chemical
transmitters that are released from neurons and
can release their own extracellular signals there
is an increasing awareness that they play
physiological roles in regulating neuronal
activity and synaptic transmission. In addition to
these physiological roles, it is becoming
increasingly recognized that astrocytes play
critical roles during pathophysiological states of
the nervous system; these states include gliomas,
Alexander disease, and epilepsy to mention a few.
  Polymeric Gene Delivery Systems Yiyun
Cheng,2018-09-04 The series Topics in Current
Chemistry Collections presents critical reviews
from the journal Topics in Current Chemistry
organized in topical volumes. The scope of
coverage is all areas of chemical science
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including the interfaces with related disciplines
such as biology, medicine and materials science.
The goal of each thematic volume is to give the
non-specialist reader, whether in academia or
industry, a comprehensive insight into an area
where new research is emerging which is of
interest to a larger scientific audience. Each
review within the volume critically surveys one
aspect of that topic and places it within the
context of the volume as a whole. The most
significant developments of the last 5 to 10 years
are presented using selected examples to
illustrate the principles discussed. The coverage
is not intended to be an exhaustive summary of the
field or include large quantities of data, but
should rather be conceptual, concentrating on the
methodological thinking that will allow the non-
specialist reader to understand the information
presented. Contributions also offer an outlook on
potential future developments in the field. The
chapter Polymeric Nanoparticle-Mediated Gene
Delivery for Lung Cancer Treatment is available
open access under a Creative Commons Attribution
4.0 International License via link.springer.com.
  Handbook of Research on Educational
Communications and Technology David
Jonassen,Michael J. Spector,Marcy Driscoll,M.
David Merrill,Jeroen van Merrienboer,Marcy P.
Driscoll,2008-09-25 First Published in 2008.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an
informa company.
  The Delivery of Nanoparticles Abbass A.
Hashim,2012-05-16 Nanoparticle is a general
challenge for today's technology and the near
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future observations of science. Nanoparticles
cover mostly all types of sciences and
manufacturing technologies. The properties of this
particle are flying over today scientific barriers
and have passed the limitations of conventional
sciences. This is the reason why nanoparticles
have been evaluated for the use in many fields.
InTech publisher and the contributing authors of
this book in nanoparticles are all overconfident
to invite all scientists to read this new book.
The book's potential was held until it was
approached by the art of exploring the most
advanced research in the field of nano-scale
particles, preparation techniques and the way of
reaching their destination. 25 reputable chapters
were framed in this book and there were alienated
into four altered sections; Toxic Nanoparticles,
Drug Nanoparticles, Biological Activities and
Nano-Technology.
  Neuroglia in Neurodegenerative Diseases Alexei
Verkhratsky,Margaret S. Ho,Robert Zorec,Vladimir
Parpura,2019-10-03 This book provides a
comprehensive overview of the role of neuroglia in
neurodegenerative diseases. Neuroglia are the most
abundant cells in the nervous system and consist
of several distinct cell types, such as
astrocytes, oligodendrocytes,and microglia.
Accumulating evidence suggests that neuroglia
participate in the neurodegenerative process, and
as such are essential players in a variety of
diseases, including Alzheimer’s, Parkinson’s, and
Huntington’s. Intended for researchers and
students, the book presents recent advances
concerning the biology of neuroglia as well as
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their interaction with neurons during disease
progression. In addition, to highlight the
function of neuroglia in different types of
neurodegenerative disease, it also discusses their
mechanisms and effects on protecting or damaging
neurons.
  Mandell, Douglas, and Bennett's Principles and
Practice of Infectious Diseases Gerald L.
Mandell,John Eugene Bennett,Raphael Dolin,2010
  Return to Reason Stephen Edelston
Toulmin,2009-06-30 Stephen Toulmin argues that the
potential for reason to improve our lives has been
hampered by a serious imbalance in our pursuit of
knowledge. The centuries-old dominance of
rationality has diminished the value of
reasonableness. Toulmin issues a powerful call to
redress the balance between rationality and
reasonableness.
  Biology and Regulation of Blood‐Tissue Barriers
C. Yan Cheng,2014-01-25 This book was written by
many outstanding investigators who have spent
decades to study different aspects of blood‐tissue
barrier function. They have summarized some of the
latest and fascinating development in their fields
of research including the blood‐brain barrier, the
blood‐retinal barrier, the gut barrier, the blood‐
biliary barrier, the blood‐follicle barrier, the
blood‐epididymis barrier, the blood‐testis
barrier, the tight junction barrier in general as
well as barriers in the female reproductive tract.
Included are also chapters that focus on topics
that are physiologically applicable to all blood‐
tissue barriers. Many of these chapters also
include information on specific human diseases,
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such as pathological changes of the gut barrier
that cause bowel disorders resulting from
inflammation of the epithelial lining in the
intestine, and infertility in men as a result of
disruption of the blood‐epididymal and/or blood‐
testis barriers; and on new therapeutic approaches
(e.g., drug delivery across the blood‐brain and
the blood‐retinal barriers).
  Emerging Trends in Cell and Gene Therapy Michael
K. Danquah,Ram I. Mahato,2013-06-14 Examples from
various organs and diseases illustrate the
potential benefit obtained when both therapeutic
approaches are combined with delivery strategies.
Representing the combined effort of several
leading international research and clinical
experts, this book, Emerging Trends in Cell and
Gene Therapy, provides a complete account on and
brings into sharp focus current trends and state-
of-the-art in important areas at the interface of
cell- and gene-based therapies. This book
addresses the current fragmented understanding
regarding these two research areas and fills the
vast unmet educational need and interest of both
students and researchers in academia and industry.
Main features of the book: · Biological aspects of
stem cell sources, differentiation and
engineering. · Application of microfluidics to
study stem cell dynamics · Potential clinical
application of stem cells and gene therapy to
specific human disease. · Utilization of
biomaterials and stem cells in regenerative
medicine with particular emphasis on spinal cord
repair, ligament and bone tissue engineering. ·
Biomimetic multiscale topography for cell
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alignment.
  Immunologic Signatures of Rejection Francesco M.
Marincola,Ena Wang,2010-11-03 This book discusses
the mechanisms leading to immune-mediated tissue
rejection following the hypothesis that
independent of the disease process the final
effector mechanism is shared by most (but not all)
pathologies and it is relatively simple. The book
covers evidence gathered to support the thesis by
studies performed in humans during rejection or in
experimental models and will focus particularly
(but not exclusively) on the analysis of the
rejected tissue rather than the systemic
circulation. Several disease processes are
discussed including example of chronic
inflammatory process without resolution of the
pathologic process and acute one with resolution
of the pathologic process (clearance of pathogen,
rejection of tumor) or unwanted tissue destruction
(allograft rejection, autoimmunity).
  Gene Delivery Huayu Tian,Xuesi Chen,2022-05-19
Gene therapy has been regarded as a great
potential for specific treatment of gene-related
human diseases, such as cancer, genetic and
epidemic diseases. Gene therapy refers to the
biomedical technology that inserts normal or
therapeutic exogenous genes into target cells to
repair or replace defective genes in target cells,
so as to achieve the purpose of treating diseases.
Efficient gene delivery systems are the crucial
roles for successful implementation of gene
therapy. This book provides a platform for young
scholars and students to systematically understand
the preparation and characterization of the
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existing non-viral gene delivery systems, as well
as providing a technology platform for clinical
gene therapy
  Pro Full-Text Search in SQL Server 2008 Hilary
Cotter,Michael Coles,2009-01-29 Businesses today
want actionable insights into their data—they want
their data to reveal itself to them in a natural
and user–friendly form. What could be more natural
than human language? Natural–language search is at
the center of a storm of ever–increasing
web–driven demand for human–computer communication
and information access. SQL Server 2008 provides
the tools to take advantage of the features of its
built–in enterprise–level natural–language search
engine in the form of integrated full–text search
(iFTS). iFTS uses text–aware relational queries to
provide your users with fast access to content.
Whether you want to set up an enterprise–wide
Internet or intranet search engine or create less
ambitious natural–language search applications,
this book will teach you how to get the most out
of SQL Server 2008 iFTS: Introducing powerful iFTS
features in SQL Server, such as the FREETEXT and
CONTAINS predicates, custom thesauruses, and stop
lists Showing you how to optimize full–text query
performance through features like full–text
indexes and iFilters Providing examples that help
you understand and apply the power of iFTS in your
daily projects
  Contemporary Developments and Perspectives in
International Health Security Stanislaw P.
Stawicki,Michael S. Firstenberg,Sagar C.
Galwankar,Ricardo Izurieta,Thomas
Papadimos,2021-01-07 International health security
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(IHS) is a broad and highly heterogeneous area.
Within this general context, IHS encompasses
subdomains that potentially influence (and more
specifically endanger) the well-being and wellness
of humans. The general umbrella of IHS includes,
but is not limited to, natural disasters, emerging
infectious diseases (EID) and pandemics, rapid
urbanization, social determinants of health,
population growth, systemic racism and
discrimination, environmental matters, civilian
violence and warfare, various forms of terrorism,
misuse of antibiotics, and the misuse of social
media. The need for this expanded definition of
health security stems from the realization that
topics such as EID; food, water, and
pharmaceutical supply chain safety; medical and
health information cybersecurity; and
bioterrorism, although important within the
overall realm of health security, are not only
able to actively modulate the wellness and health
of human populations, but also tend to do so in a
synergistic fashion. This inaugural tome of a
multi-volume collection, Contemporary Developments
and Perspectives in International Health Security,
introduces many of the topics directly relevant to
modern IHS theory and practice. This first volume
provides a solid foundation for future
installments of this important and relevant book
series.
  Molecular Biology of the SARS-Coronavirus Sunil
K. Lal,2010-03-10 SARS was the ?rst new plague of
the twenty-?rst century. Within months, it spread
worldwide from its “birthplace” in Guangdong
Province, China, affecting over 8,000 people in 25
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countries and territories across ?ve continents.
SARS exposed the vulnerability of our modern
globalised world to the spread of a new emerging
infection. SARS (or a similar new emerging
disease) could neither have spread so rapidly nor
had such a great global impact even 50 years ago,
and arguably, it was itself a product of our
global inter-connectedness. Increasing af?uence
and a demand for wild-game as exotic food led to
the development of large trade of live animal and
game animal markets where many species of wild and
domestic animals were co-housed, providing the
ideal opportunities for inter-species tra- mission
of viruses and other microbes. Once such a virus
jumped species and attacked humans, the increased
human mobility allowed the virus the opportunity
for rapid spread. An infected patient from
Guangdong who stayed for one day at a hotel in
Hong Kong led to the transmission of the disease
to 16 other guests who travelled on to seed
outbreaks of the disease in Toronto, Singapore,
and Vietnam, as well as within Hong Kong itself.
The virus exploited the practices used in modern
intensive care of patients with severe respiratory
disease and the weakness in infection control
practices within our health care systems to cause
outbreaks within hospitals, further amplifying the
spread of the disease. Health-care itself has
become a two-edged sword.
  Dictionary of World Biography Barry
Jones,2022-11-30 Jones, Barry Owen (1932– ).
Australian politician, writer and lawyer, born in
Geelong. Educated at Melbourne High School and
Melbourne University, he was a public servant,
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high school teacher, television and radio
performer, university lecturer and lawyer before
serving as a Labor MP in the Victorian Parliament
1972–77 and the Australian House of
Representatives 1977–98. He took a leading role in
reviving the Australian film industry and
abolishing the death penalty in Australia, and was
the first politician to raise public awareness of
global warming, the ‘post‑industrial’ society, the
IT revolution, biotechnology, the rise of ‘the
Third Age’ and the need to preserve Antarctica as
a wilderness. In the *Hawke Government, he was
Minister for Science 1983–90, Prices and Consumer
Affairs 1987, Small Business 1987–90 and Customs
1988–90. He became a member of the Executive Board
of UNESCO, Paris 1991–95 and National President of
the Australian Labor Party 1992–2000, 2005–06. He
was Deputy Chairman of the Constitutional
Convention 1998. His books include Decades of
Decision 1860– (1965), Joseph II (1968) and Age of
Apocalypse (1975), and he edited The Penalty Is
Death (1968, revised and expanded 2022). Sleepers,
Wake! Technology and the Future of Work was
published by Oxford University Press in 1982,
became a bestseller and has been translated into
Chinese, Japanese, Korean, Swedish and braille.
The fourth edition was published in 1995.
Knowledge Courage Leadership: Insights &
Reflections, a collection of speeches and essays,
appeared in 2016. He received a DSc in 1988 for
his services to science and a DLitt in 1993 for
his work on information theory. Elected FTSE
(1992), FAHA (1993), FAA (1996) and FASSA (2003),
he is the only person to have become a Fellow of
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four of Australia’s five learned Academies.
Awarded an AO in 1993, named as one of Australia’s
100 ‘living national treasures’ in 1997, he was
elected a Visiting Fellow Commoner of Trinity
College, Cambridge in 1999. His autobiography, A
Thinking Reed, was published in 2006 and The Shock
of Recognition, about music and literature, in
2016. In 2014 he received an AC for services ‘as a
leading intellectual in Australian public life’.
What Is to Be Done was published by Scribe in
2020.
  The Hacker's Dictionary Eric S.
Raymond,2017-06-19 This document is a collection
of slang terms used by various subcultures of
computer hackers. Though some technical material
is included for background and flavor, it is not a
technical dictionary; what we describe here is the
language hackers use among themselves for fun,
social communication, and technical debate.
  The University Address Book University of
Minnesota,1939
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